
 

 

 

 
September 24, 2020 

 

To our friends at the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board, 

 

Your colleagues at the Quebec Professional Association of Real Estate Brokers (QPAREB) warmly 
congratulate you on your 100-year anniversary! This is truly a milestone event – 100 years of 
providing unparalleled services to thousands of REALTORS® in Canada’s largest city. 

The QPAREB has enjoyed partnering with TRREB over the years on a variety of real estate 
projects and issues, including the creation of a national Home Price Index and lobbying the 
federal government and CREA on national issues. It is always a pleasure collaborating with you. 

Your board has seen first-hand how the real estate industry has evolved over the decades, both 
in Toronto and across the country. TRREB has consistently guided and supported its members 
by providing sound leadership and valued expertise. 

We admire your dedication to REALTORS® and to the community at large, and we applaud the 
vast contribution you have made to the country’s real estate community. You’ve been a model 
for other real estate boards and associations, including ours.  

And finally, thank you for helping to promote the real estate industry in Toronto and across 
Canada, and for highlighting the value that REALTORS® bring to a transaction.  

A warm Félicitations from your friends in Quebec. Here’s to the next 100 years! 

 

 

 

 

Julie Saucier 

President & CEO 


